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October 14th, 1924.

C. F. Sise, Esq 
Vice-President & General Manager, * 
The Bell Telephone Go. of Canada I 
Montreal.

• »

Dear Mr. Sise

I beg to acknowledge and to 
thank you for your letter of October 13th,

' enclosing your Company’s.cheque for $7,500 toward v 
the improvement and extension of our Department 
of Electrical Engineering.

This is a very welcome oon- 
»ot only does it help us to grant 

urther facilities in the Department mentioned, 
uv ^8 an evidence of the Interest your Company 

takes in the work of the University. Will you 
please convey to the Dire’ctors and accept for 
yourself the sincere thanks of the Governors of 
the University.

tribution.

I read with much interest the 
article on "College Courses In Utilities” whiçh 
you were good enough to send me.

Yours faithfully,

Principal.
t

ÉbB
■ l'-;.'


